EXHIBIT E

DOMAIN NAME REGISTRAR REQUIREMENTS

i. For changes to the technical contact information, approval of both the technical and
administrative contact is required. The Registrar must provide notice of receipt of a request to
change technical contact information to both the technical and administrative contact. The
registrant can override the need for the other parties to approve, but only after the registrant
provides documentation that notice of the change was provided to both the technical and
administrative contact and, after a period of at least 10 business days (measured from the later of
the registrant or the Registrar’s provision of notice to the technical contact), no response was
received.

ii. The name must be configured to renew automatically. Removal of this setting requires the
approval of both administrative and technical contacts, with override only possible by the
registrant after the same conditions as specified in item i. above. The Licensor shall arrange
sufficient funds to ensure renewal is successful. Notices of pending, successful, and failed
renewals must go to both technical and administrative contacts.
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Deleted:
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iii. The name must be set to prohibit registrar transfers. Removal of this setting requires the
approval of both administrative and technical contacts, with override only possible by the
registrant after the same conditions as specified in item i. above. The Licensor shall arrange
sufficient funds to ensure renewal is successful. Transfer approval notices must be set to both
technical and administrative contacts.
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iv. The name must be configured to prohibit deletion. Removal of this setting requires the approval
of both administrative and technical contacts, with override only possible by the registrant after
the same conditions as specified in item i. above.

v. The name must be configured to prohibit update. To permit the functions below, removal of this
setting requires approval only by one of the administrative or technical contact, with notices
going to both contacts.

vi. For changes to DS or NS records to be passed through the registry, such changes can be made
entirely by the technical contact, but with notification to the administrative contact.

vii. Optionally, for changes to DS or NS records to be passed through the registry, such changes can
be made by the administrative contact only with the approval of the technical contact.
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